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Greetings Sir Knights: 
 

As my term draws to a close, I am grateful to the SK’s for the 
privilege that you have bestowed upon me:  The privilege of serving 
you and our Grand Commandry as your Grand Commander.  As I 
have traveled around our Grand Commandry I have been received 
and welcomed by you and your commandries and it has been a great 
pleasure to meet, talk and see the victories and also to talk with you 
about the challenges we face in our Grand Commandry here in 
Washington.  Some of you have seen declining numbers at your 
meetings while others have seen increases.  Those that have seen 
the declines we talked strategy to reignite the passion that we all had 
when we first entered the asylum. Those that saw increases, I 
listened and learned from you so as to pass on to others your 
strategies for growth.  I am looking forward to seeing all of you in 
Tacoma for our Grand session. 

 
 My final charge to all of the Sir Knights is to keep the faith.  
Remember why you first joined our order of Christian Knights and 
continue to support and work to bring our fellow brother Masons to 
an understanding of the beauty of our order. 
 
 Thank you to all of my fellow knights for your support and 
friendship this last year.  My prayer is that you continue your support 
for our incoming Grand Commander and our fraternity.  
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